
 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Trip to RIAT 2024 

As part of our commitment to STEM careers and investigating new technology, the 

Computing and DT Department are taking a group of students to the Royal 

International Air Tattoo on Friday 19th July. As this is the last day of term, it will 

mean leaving school by coach at 7am and returning at 1:15pm. Whilst this trip was 

originally for Year 10 and 12 only, it has been agreed that I can release the 

remaining 10 places to Year 9. 

If you wish your son or daughter to go on the trip, please complete thisRIAT 2024 

Year 9 (office.com)  form by Thursday 21st March 2024. The cost of the trip is 

£12.50 per student. Ten names will be picked at random from the EOI list on 

Friday 22nd March and you will be informed of the outcome. Those who are 

unsuccessful will form a wait list. 

Further information about the trip will be sent out closer to the time. 

Thank you. 

Mrs H Bristow 

Head of Computing 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=0qT8dXtD_06b3eYcNXYH-y_pm6CZZKpEkeaQxeT0-lhUN1MzVElXV05INTBZVEgxUVMyNVBYR1JDTS4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=0qT8dXtD_06b3eYcNXYH-y_pm6CZZKpEkeaQxeT0-lhUN1MzVElXV05INTBZVEgxUVMyNVBYR1JDTS4u

